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I am strongly in favor of HB 2001 & believe it is imperative that it passes in the name 

of housing justice given the horrific housing crisis in Portland & Oregon in general. 

Too many Oregonians through no fault of their own are dealing with inflation & the 

near-impossibility of finding an affordable place to live. HB 2001 addresses this 

squarely & must become law 

in Oregon. 


